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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 10:09 AM


To: Mooney, David; Israel, Joshua A; Michael Beakes


Cc: Howard.Brown; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage; Maria Rea


Subject: The NMFS draft proposal discussed on 5/23/19


FYI. I am working on some potential revisions in light of our 5/23/19 discussion (more explicit allowances for


high-population/salvage years; trigger for all unclipped Chinook in at least April/May) but those aren't yet


incorporated into this document. Look forward to more discussion tomorrow.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

